
From: Jenny Carter
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment Letter - 2016 Bay-Delta Plan Ammendment and SED
Date: Thursday, January 12, 2017 12:37:01 PM

I understand saving fish is important for an ecosystem but don't put us back into drought conditions trying to do this!
Don't drastically drop the levels of our reservoirs that are finally getting back to where they should be! Can we
please be smart about this for once!!

Sent from my iPhone
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